PUBLIC NOTICE

The Native Village of Kotzebue will be closed on Thursday,
November 28, 2024 in observance of Thanksgiving and
Friday, November 29, 2024 in observance of NVOK Day.

We will resume normal business hours on Monday, December
2, 2024 at 8:00a.m.

Taikuu from the Native Village of Kotzebue Council & Staff!



